
Are  You  Ready  For  Some
Football Or Was It Softball?
Tonight, I watched my nine-year old niece at her softball
game.  The  weather  made  me  recall  many  mid-October  Friday
nights in the stands of a high school football game; it was
that cold. This was one of the few I will be able to make this
summer with musical rehearsals soon to be taking most of my
evenings. Apart from the 50 degree weather, it was actually
fun watching the game. Elizabeth went 3 for 3 at the plate.
Her first hit went between the third baseman and short stop… a
line shot. Her second time at bat, she hit another line drive
that unfortunately went foul. Then, she eventually hit the
ball that landed in front of the plate, leaving Elizabeth
stunned for a second until everyone told her to go.

She also did well in the field at short stop. “Well” is a
relative term as these were a group of 8-10 year old girls who
are still pitched to by their respective coaches. I don’t
remember being pitched to by a coach. I remember going from
hitting off a tee to having my peers pitch before I was 8.
Elizabeth made a few nice stops in the field and tagged a
runner attempting to advance to third base.

Also nice to see at this developmental stage of the young ones
play  is  the  parents  in  the  stands.  Shouting  words  of
encouragement instead of shouts of disgust at bad calls, bad
plays, etc. Those will start in a short time. But for now,
there were no runs kept track of and maybe a few more strikes
per batter as they are still learning the basics, so EVERYONE
WINS!!! Although when the 90 minute limit was up, more than
one mother was happy that the game was over and able to get
out of the cold.

https://www.tangents.org/sports/are-you-ready-for-some-football-or-was-it-softball/
https://www.tangents.org/sports/are-you-ready-for-some-football-or-was-it-softball/

